
 

 

Faith Encounter Workshop 

23rd  June 2017 

 

Dear parents,  

  

This half term we have organised an opportunity for the children in Team’s 4, 5 and 6 to speak to people                     

of different faiths. On Monday 10th July , members of Liverpool Community Spirit will be coming into                 

school and the children will be able to engage with people who live out their faith in the local community                    

and ask questions in a relaxed and open environment. 

 

We ask for a contribution of £2.50 per child to be able to run this exciting event. 

 

Thank you for your support 

Miss Paton 

RE Subject Co-ordinator 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Re: Faith Encounter Workshop Team 4,5 and 6 Monday 26th June 2017 

 

 

Childs Name ______________________________________           Team____________________________ 

 

 

Parent/guardian signature  ________________________________________________________________  

 

 

 

Please return to school office,  with your voluntary contribution of £2.50p before Friday 30th June 

please.  

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 


